IMPORTANT CRESTON VILLAGE 
2018 TAX FILING INFORMATION

The Village of Creston WILL NOT be mailing Village tax forms
for the 2018 Village tax filing.
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All residents with taxable income AND live within the Village limits, are required to file and pay the 1% Village income tax.  If you are retired, or on permanent disability and have previously contacted the tax department, you are exempt from filing.

If you don’t know if you are actually within the Village limits, please email us at crestonvillagetax@aol.com or call 330-435-6021, Option 3 and leave a message.

If you need a tax form, you or your tax preparer can obtain a tax form from the Village website: www.crestonvillage.org and tab on “tax forms”.

OR
You can e-mail the tax office at 
crestonvillagetax@aol.com 
to request a Village tax form.
OR

You can stop in at the Village Municipal Building, 100 N. Main for a form.

Also, this is a reminder that you can make an appointment with the tax assistant to file your Creston Village taxes on Fridays only beginning Friday, January 18, 2019 thru Friday, April 12, 2019 at no charge.   

Village tax filings are due Monday, April 15, 2019, the same as federal filing.

If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact the tax office and leave a message or call on Fridays at 330-435-6021, Option 3.

Thank you!
Creston Village Tax Department
